
TO:  ALL IOWA FFA CHAPTERS 

FROM:  IOWA SHEEP INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION 

 

The Iowa Sheep Industry Association is looking for 

volunteers to work at the ISIA food stand at the 2022 

Iowa State Fair.  We are in need of workers to serve 

customers, make sandwiches, grill assistants and 

general duties.  They will work a 4 hour shift either 

9-1, 1-5, or 5-9.  We will need 5-6 per shift.  We will 

provide you with admission tickets and a meal as 

well as make a donation to your chapter. 

You would have the option of working as a chapter 

or as individuals.  The hours you work could be used 

as community service for your local awards also.  

The North Polk FFA Alumni manage the stand for us 

and are very good to work with.  If you or your 

chapter is interested in this project please contact 

Duane Sprouse, VP ISIA, and Food Stand Coordinator 

at 319-461-5611 or dupat@cloudburst9.net .  Thank 

You for your consideration. 

The volunteers must be 16 years of age or have a 

permission slip signed by a parent to participate. 

mailto:dupat@cloudburst9.net

